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Dear Parents,                October 2016 

 

 

At the time of writing Year 6 are on their Year 6 residential.  I had the privilege of spending two nights and 

three days with them.  They have all been a real credit to our school.  The behaviour has been excellent 

and their appetites extraordinary!  The children have thrown themselves into all the activities with 

enthusiasm and encouragement for others.  Many children have overcome nerves and fears but have felt 

such satisfaction afterwards.  We love seeing the different characters come out during their time away 

from the classroom.  I know they will take away so many happy memories of their trip and built new 

friendships and respect for each other.  May I say a huge thank you to the staff who have given up their 

time and families this week and given our children the best week ever. 

 

I wish everyone a happy and restful half term.  We look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 31st 

October. 

 

Best regards 

Sarah Dunning 

 
Attendance chart for 97% 

 

EYFS: Tadpoles  

97.3%  
1AP 97.1% 

 
2VB 97.4% 

 
3AB 97.8% 

 
4JE 97.9% 

 
4WM 97.4% 

 
5ED 98% 

 
5TS 99.3% 

 
6PG 97.2% 
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Morning Drop off Reminders 

Now all the children are used to lining up to enter schools (years1-6) please can parents remain on the 

netball court and not move with their children to their line.  Thank you.  

 
If you arrive just as Mr Sturgess is locking the side gate (by the main staff car park) at 8.50am please do not 

follow your children around onto the school site.  You end up being locked inside the grounds and need to 

exit through the building which is causing congestion.  Thank you  

 

Keber Concrete help Forest School ! 

We wish to thank a local company -  Keber Concrete for their generous donation of materials for Forest 

School.  They have enabled us to provide a safe entrance to the Forest area.  This donation has meant that 

the project can continue and all our children will benefit from this improvement.  We will have steps built 
into the entrance which will improve the safety of the entrance. We would never have been able to afford 

this without their donation. 

 

Healthy Schools 

We are working towards gaining healthy schools status.  There is one area which has really set the 

discussions going and that’s sweets/cakes on birthdays.  Whilst it is lovely to celebrate a birthday by giving 

out sweet treats we are not promoting a healthy lifestyle.  What a dilemma!! 

 

To help us please could you complete our quick survey monkey of 2 questions (plus a comment box if you 

wish).  We will email the link out to you. 

 

Or click here: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PNB5TRQ 

 

Thank you for your help. 

 

Friday Assemblies 

We love having so many parents at our Friday class assemblies.  We will from now on be dismissing the 

presenting class first from the hall so they can get changed and organised for their 9.20am lessons 

promptly.  This means there will no longer be an opportunity to stay behind after the assembly to chat to 

your children.   

 

Times Tables 

We all know that learning our times tables is a life skill and the basis for most maths.  The national 

curriculum expects children to know all their multiplication and inverse division facts up to 12x12 by the 

end of year 4.  Please support your children to learn their tables.  There are some fun singalongs on You 

Tube to help . 

 

Prayer Group 

The prayer group continues to meet monthly to pray for the school. Anyone is welcome to join us. 

Forthcoming meeting is on 3rd November at 8:50am in the small room adjoining the music room.  For 
more information contact Kathryn Beesley on 724366. 

 

Farnham Schools Cross Country  

Sports Captains, Molly and Eben, led the super St Peter’s Team to victory as we won the Boys cup and 

were runners up in the Girls. For the first time ever St Peter’s conquered over other schools to win 

overall. All of KS2 girls and boys pushed themselves to the limit to exceed expectations on a mild October 

day at Farnham Park. One of the many school cups we hope to win this year.  

Together Everyone Achieves More. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PNB5TRQ
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Many thanks to all the staff and parents who have supported us. 

Eben Dring 

 

 

 
 

Job Vacancy – Midday Supervisor (Temporary) 
 

Applications Close:                         Noon, Monday 7 November 2016 

Start Date:                                          Monday 21 November 2016 

Contract:                                             Temporary until Wednesday 21 December 2016 

Hours per week:                             11:45am to 1:15pm (7.5 hours per week) 

 
St Peter’s C of E Primary School Wrecclesham, wish to appoint an enthusiastic and reliable Midday 
Supervisor.  The position will be part time and temporary until Christmas 2016. 
 
The role will involve: 

 helping to set out the lunch tables & benches 

 supervising the children in the dining hall 

 supervising the children in the outdoor play areas 

 supervising the waste trolley and clearing up any spills etc to maintain a safe and pleasant 
environment 

 helping to clear away the lunch tables & benches, sweep the floor etc 
 
St Peter’s is a friendly, fully inclusive school.  Good relationships between staff, pupils, parents and visitors are 
very important to us.  As a church school, we required all staff to have regard to our Christian character. 
 
The salary paid will be in line with Surrey Pay Grade SP1/2, £8.09 per hour. 
 
Please request an application pack from the School Office or by emailing info@stpeters-
farnham.surrey.sch.uk 
 
St Peter’s C of E Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  All appointments are subject to 
an Enhanced DBS Disclosure and to references checks. 
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